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MEDIA RELEASE 
Date: October 3, 2024 
 
 

CHRISTIAN COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT TO HOST TWO 
DRIVE-THRU FLU CLINICS 

 

Taylorville, IL - The Christian County Health Department will be hosting two drive thru vaccine clinics 
in October.  We will have flu, Covid and RSV vaccines available. 
 
The first one is scheduled at Pana Fire Department, for Friday, October 18 from 9am-1pm.  The Pana 
firehouse is located at 400 E 1st Street Pana, Illinois 62557. 
 
The second clinic is scheduled for Monday, October 28 from 8am-1pm at the Christian County 
Fairgrounds.  The fairgrounds are located at 1716 W Spresser St, Taylorville, Illinois 62568. 
 
Christian County Public Health Nurses will be on site to administer flu, Covid and RSV vaccines to 
those members of the public who are interested.  To receive a flu shot, please bring your insurance 
card. You can drive through and you do not need to leave your car. 
 
The Christian County Health Department is happy to collaborate with the Pana Fire & EMS 
Department and the Christian County Fair Board to help protect the county’s residents.  If you are 
unable to attend this flu clinic, please call the Christian County Health department to schedule your 
vaccine at the office 217-824-4113.  Our office is located at 730 N. Pawnee St in Taylorville.  
 
For more information please contact the Christian County Health Department 217-824-4113 


